
 
 
Hello, Wildcat Community! 

As your new Athletic Director, I come to you with 34 years of coaching, 19 years of teaching 
and 14 years in Athletic Administration from Middle School to the Collegiate level. My 
coaching, refereeing, and playing experiences are vast and come into play when making 
decisions for the community. 

Before you know it, we’ll be heading back to campus for pre-season practices. I cannot wait to 
see and hear the joy experienced by our students. I’m excited to begin my journey as a Wildcat 
and to join a community that embraces a growth mindset and shares core values that align with 
my own.  

My range of experiences, mindset, and passion for the development of students through the 
athletic program will complement the academic pursuits of Academy. Involvement with 
extracurricular programs plays a major role in the students’ growth and development. These 
programs are essential precursors to a student’s future success, commitment to the pursuit of 
excellence, and preparing to become leaders in their communities. Extracurricular programs 
provide safe opportunities for students to discover who they are through social and emotional 
experiences, and offer a channel to develop character and become well-prepared, contributing 
members of society. It is my hope that our community continues to thrive, learn, and develop to 
be the best Wildcats that we can be. Believe and Achieve. 

I consider myself a servant leader. In that spirit, my goal is to provide support and guidance to 
our coaches and students in their pursuit of excellence. I look forward to cheering on and 
advocating for our Wildcats. 

If you haven’t already, please go online and fill out the Wildcat  participation forms as well as 
the Athletic Clearance requirements. 

I look forward to meeting and getting to know you. 

Go, Wildcats! 

With gratitude, 

Deb Savino, CMAA 

 


